
The Mundella News 

 

 

Term 3 Week 4 January 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
May I start with a Big Thank You . . . THANK YOU! 
 
I was really pleased that so many of you found the time to attend and 
contribute to our first virtual Parents’ Forum on Wednesday of this 
week. I felt that it was very successful and that the questions and 
topics that were discussed were truly worthwhile and have already 
contributed to improvements to Mundella Primary School. 
 
May I also thank you for being so positive about the plans for the 
Jubilee Celebration on Friday 27th May. I hope to start a WhatsApp 
group dedicated to this and then we can progress with ideas around 
funding commemorative gifts and planning the festivities. 
 
Before our Jubilee Tea Party, we are also looking forward to our Spring 
Fair on Friday 1st April, the last day of Term 4, you will be able to pick 
your children up from the field at 1:30pm and then enjoy a variety of 
activities before going home. More details to follow! 
 
Needless to say, I would hope that you feel confident to share ideas 
or concerns with us at any point in the year however I feel that a 
meeting online, each term, will really help to ensure that you have the 
maximum opportunity to get involved and stay informed. 
 
 
Have a great weekend 
 
Frazer E. Westmorland 

  

Coming Soon 
WB – Mon 7th Feb 

Climate Change Week 

Tues 8th Feb & Wed 9th Feb 

Parents’ Evenings 

Thurs 10th Feb 

GTBG Reward 

Term 3 Birthday Celebration 

Fri 11th Feb 

Last day of term 3 (3:15pm finish) 

Fri 11th Feb 

Return to School 

Mon 21st Feb 

House Winner TAG Day 

Fri 4th Mar 

Y6 Assembly (virtual) 

Tues 15th Mar 

The Secret Garden – M&M Theatre 

Fri 18th Mar 

Red Nose Day (£1 - wear Red) 

(TBC) Y5 Assembly (virtual) 

(TBC) World Theatre Day 

Year 6 Residential 
 

The next deposit of £20 is due 
next week for the Kingwood 

Residential Trip. Please ask Mrs 
Milton if you have any issues 

with making the payment. 

Dinner Arrears  
 

Please ensure dinner arrears are 
cleared as soon as possible. Let 
us know if you are having issues 

with the payment system, we are 
here to help. 

 

  


